REPORT ON THE 2021 AFRICAN HOLOCAUST REMEMBRANCE
	*For Our Ancestors & Our Children’s Children*
	

	


We are happy to report that the 7th annual AFRICAN HOLOCAUST REMEMBRANCE DAY OBSERVANCE, which took place on Saturday August 21, 2021, was an unqualified success. As in previous years, the endeavour was animated by the Sankofa principle: We must reach back and retrieve anything of value we’ve left behind. In this we were in solidarity, if not in lock-step conformity, with our counterparts at London's Trafalgar Square.
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the entire event was mostly virtual, with significant contributions from Washington DC, Poughkeepsie, NY & Smyrna TN 
in the United States, Nairobi in Kenya and Edmonton, Toronto, Dartmouth & Halifax in Canada. Fittingly, the entire presentation was book-ended, fore & aft, by djembe drumming at its regular home: Africville Park on the shores of the Atlantic Ocean in Eastern Canada. 

The 1st half of the program featured a ceremonial tribute to our slave trade ancestors and a stimulating lecture by the renowned Professor Ismail Rashid of Vassar College. No less worthy of commendation was his nominator, the internationally-renowned Kwame Cumale Fitz-John; Host & Senior Producer of Global African Media. 

The second half of the program dealt with the AHU Prosperity Award, with this year's recipient being the renowned Professor P.L.O. Lumumba. If this award has been growing in prestige in its mere 3 years of existence, and it has, it is surely because of the stature of its recipients. All have been extraordinary contributors to our collective prosperity, and done so with humility, selflessness and persistence. This year's honouree rises to this standard and, in so doing, may have further elevated it to towering heights. Professor P.L.O. Lumumba; often have you been called a true son of Africa. Once, this once, it is our distinct privilege to call you Nana Professor P.L.O. Lumumba. Step dear professor, into the AHU Prosperity Award Pantheon and take your rightful place. 

Fraternally,

JS Demba

for AFRICAN HERITAGE UNIVERSE.

NB. 

* If you missed the actual event simply go to the Homage to Our Ancestors page of the AFRICAN HERITAGE UNIVERSE website and click on the link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NUxolOgLlV8  

* The date for next year's event is Saturday August 20, 2022, starting at 11:30 am, Atlantic Daylight Time. Mark in on your calendars. Share it with your contacts. NM5.    

